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The town’s Age-Friendly Conway committee and the Friends of the Field Memorial Library 

invite all of Conway’s older adults to a Senior (60+) Prom: A Fun Gathering for 

Conway’s Older Adults.  The Prom will be “Under the Dome” at the Field Memorial Library (1 

Elm Street in Conway) on Saturday, June 1, 2024 from 5pm to 8pm. Music, food and 

beverage will all be provided.  In addition there will be an exhibit of art works from your senior 

neighbors. 

 

This is a wonderful chance for Conway’s older adults to gather together, meet your neighbors in 

a new way, enjoy social time together and participate in a raffle and prize.  The Prom will 

provide transportation for those who need it (advance reservations will be needed) and is FREE 

for all Conway Seniors.  Wondering about attire?  Come as you are.  Be comfortable. Feel free to 

be festive. 

 

Look for a mailer to come to your home or PO Box during May with information about 

transportation and other directions.  If you want more information now, contact: 

 

Robin Yerkes at RBYerkes@gmail.com or  

Mobile: 413-413-575-7816 / Home: 413-369-4170.   

 
The Senior Prom is made possible by the financial support of Mass in Motion, a statewide movement that promotes opportunities for 

healthy eating and active living; and by the Mass in Motion Franklin County initiative led by partners Life Path and the Franklin 

Regional Council of Governments; and by the support of the Trustees and Friends of the Field Memorial Library; and by the local, 

Age-Friendly Conway town committee. 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Calling All Conway Artists 

60 years old and Over 
 

 

There will be a display of works by artists at the Senior (60+) Prom at the Field Memorial Library on Saturday, 

June 1st.  Two small pieces or one large piece from each artist (60 or over) would probably best suit this venue.  

Interested artists could contact Aimee at  302windyhill@gmail.com.  The plan would be to collect all work on 

the Friday before the party for ease of set-up on Saturday.  
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